

MORAY LOCAL OUTDOOR ACCESS FORUM

TWELFTH MEETING

LOUNGE ROOM ELGIN TOWN HALL TUESDAY 5TH AUGUST AT 4.00PM

AGENDA

- 1. Apologies
- 2. Minutes of last meeting
- 3. Matters arising
- 4. Talk by David Craig of the S.C.A. paddle sports user perspective on the River Spey
- Appointment of new member to replace Ray Brumby Consider submissions from: Jim Barron – Moray Mountain Bike Club R. R. Macpherson – Keith and District Heritage Group Helen McIntosh – Lossiemouth Community Councillor
- 6. Resignation by Kelley Miller, SNH and Phil Whitfield F.C.S. – Replacement update
- 7. Options for selection of new Forum members
- 8. Training opportunities Glenfiddich Estate: J Oliver to address Forum
- 9. National Access Forum/Local Access Forum annual meeting Wednesday 17th September, Ayr
- 10. Core Paths Planning
 - A Latest version of maps and Core Paths lists for the Final Draft Plan
 - B Second Landowners' Consultation results and recommendation by the Core Paths Sub Group
 - C Approval of Final Draft by Moray Council Committee 14th October 2008 and launch of formal public consultation
 - D S.E.A. Update
- 11. Access Issues
 - A GM55 right of way, Duffus latest position
 - B River Spey Craigellachie Fishings
 - Raft use at Ballindalloch
 - C Horse damage to track at Stonehouse, Teindland latest position
- 12. A O C B
- 13. Date of next meeting